
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council 

Date: 2/21/2025 2:51:55 PM
Subject: Minor earthquake

Mayor and Council,

 

As you may have noticed, Vancouver was affected by a minor earthquake a few minutes ago.  The 
epicentre is reported to be on the Sunshine Coast. 

 

At present, we have no reports of any damage to buildings or infrastructure.  Out of an abundance of 
caution, we will be conducting inspections of vulnerable structures. 

 

We will share any additional information as may be relevant.  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please let me know. 

 

Best,

Paul

 

 

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver

paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

 

 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm 
(Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.

 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 




